
BID BULLETIN NO. 1 
(24 JULY 2025) 

 

NOTICE of POSTPONEMENT AND RE-SCHEDULING OF  
PRE BID CONFERENCE AND SITE VISIT 

 
PROJECT:  

“ONE (1) LOT LUMP SUM CONTRACT FOR THE 

COMPLETION OF UNFINISHED WORKS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

FOURTEEN-STOREY NEW TRAINING BUILDING, SITE DEVELOPMENT, 

AND VARIOUS SITE IMPROVEMENTS, INCLUDING SUPPLY AND 

INSTALLATION OF DESIGN FIT-OUTS, FURNISHINGS, AND FIXTURES AT 

THE DAP CONFERENCE CENTER IN TAGAYTAY CITY” 
 

IB NO.: IB25-414804-01 | ABC OF PHP1,740,000,000.00 

 
In light of Malacañang’s official declaration suspending government work and 
classes at all levels on Friday, 25 July 2025, due to continuous heavy rainfall 
brought about by Tropical Cyclones “Dante” and “Emong”, and the Southwest 
Monsoon, please be advised that the Pre-Bid Conference and Site Visit 
originally scheduled on said date is hereby postponed.  
 

The new schedule for the said activities are as follows: 
 

Activities Changes 

Site Visit 

FROM:  25 JULY 2025 (FRIDAY), 10:00 AM 
 
TO: 29 JULY 2025 (TUESDAY), 10:00 AM 
 

Pre-Bid Conference 
FROM: 25 JULY 2025 (FRIDAY), 1:00 PM  

TO: 29 JULY 2025 (TUESDAY), 1:00 PM 

Venue: DAP Conference Center, Tagaytay City located at Brgy. Sungay 
East, Tagaytay City 

 
For further inquiries, you may contact with the DAP BAC Secretariat 

through  dapbacsec@dap.edu.ph or (02) 8631-0921, local 133.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
For the Bids and Awards Committee, 
     
 

 

JUNE ARVIN C. GUDOY 
C H A I R P E R S O N ,  B I D S  &  A W A R D S  C O M M I T T E E   
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